
 

 

23rd November 2015 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 

Tickets for Christmas Performances 2015 
 

It’s that time of year again and rehearsals for Christmas performances are already underway! We’re 
looking forward to welcoming you into school to watch what are sure to be some fantastic performances 
by the children. 
 

You will need tickets for each show (except for Nursery and Reception performances); we ask that you 
please only come to one performance. Please complete the slip below and return it to main reception by 
Tuesday 1st December. 
 

There is a real buzz of excitement and I can hear lots of Christmas songs around school – I know that 
lots of you are hearing them at home too! Many, many thanks for your continued support. 
 

Kind regards 
 

Imogen Murray 
Music and Performance Lead 
 

 

Tickets for Christmas Performances 2015 
 
Child’s Name: _____________________________________________ Class: ___________ 
 

I would like 2 tickets for: 
 

Nursery (FS1) ‘Snowy Chums’ (No tickets required) 
Wednesday 9th December 9.30am 
 

Reception (FS2) ‘Ralph the Reindeer’ (No tickets required) 
Tuesday 8th December 9.30am   or Thursday 10th December 2.30pm  
 

Years 1/2 ‘Out of This World’ 
Wednesday 9th December 2.30pm   [  ]  or  Friday 11th December 9.30am  [  ] 
 

Years 3/4 ‘Primary School Musical’ 
Wednesday 16th December 2.30pm   [  ]  or  Thursday 17th December 9.30pm  [  ] 
 

Years 5/6 ‘Primary School Musical’ 
Wednesday 16th December 9.30am   [  ]  or  Thursday 17th December 2.30pm  [  ] 
 
 

Signed (Parent / Carer): __________________________________________ Date: _____________ 


